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10 December 2021      Reg. No.: D0297-02 

 

Further Notice under the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007 to 2020, 

in respect of a licence review from Irish Water for an agglomeration named Castletownbere, 

Cork 

 

Dear Madam, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 7th October 2021 requesting information in respect of your 

licence review application and Irish Water’s responses of 29th and 30th November 2021 

which stated that additional time is required to provide the information requested. 

 

The information requested should be submitted to the EPA on or before the 14th January 

2022. It should be noted that this extension will have an impact on the advancement of this 

application and its determination.  

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


